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Dear Parents/Guardians,

My name is Mark Taylor, Parent Liaison at Joseph H. Huie Elementary School. First and foremost, I must state that I am honored to
be a member of the Huie Elementary family. Secondly, [ am looking forward to working with all stakeholders; parents, guardians,
families, teachers, and students. Our goal at Joseph H. Huie Elementary School is to be “Committed to a Culture of High
Performance by Going the Extra Mile.” My job is to facilitate communication between home and school; in addition to, empowering
parents by providing them with instructional resources to support learning at home, and providing volunteer opportunities.

Where Can You Find Me?

The Parent Resource Center is located in the lobby across from the main office, Room #166. Please come visit me at any time
throughout the school day between 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. Monday-Friday.

Available Resources

The Parent Resource Center has a number of parenting/teaching brochures in English and Spanish, a parent lending library, and
instructional resources to support learning at home that are available for check out. Also, there are computers with Internet access
available for your convenience. Throughout the remainder of the school year, I will also be conducting parent workshops, seminars
and trainings that will provide parents with strategies to best support learning at home.

Available Services

I am honored to be able to assist and help families with the following services:

» Providing academic resources

» Coordinating opportunities for parents to meet other Huie parents.

»  Parent workshops

» Being the liaison between school, teacher and parents, as needed.

»  Assisting with computer usage. There are 3 computers for parents to use in the Parent Center.
Final Thoughts

The Joseph H. Huie Parent Center is an extraordinary privilege and one that parents should fully enjoy. It is an opportunity for them to
participate in their child's education by learning about the school, meeting other parents, and getting to know our awesome staff.
Research indicates that students whose parents are involved in the educational process inevitably increase the likelihood their child
will experience academic success. Thank you for your continued support of Huie Elementary. Please feel free to contact me: stop by,
call me 678-827-7937, or e-mail me at mark.taylor@clayton.k12.ga.us.
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“DEFYING THE ODDS THROUGH OUR
COMMITMENT TO HIGH PERFORMANCE!”



